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MEETING OF REDCLAWS SOCIAL BOWLS CLUB
MONDAY 9 SEPTEMBER 2024

MEETING OPENED: 9 am
ATTENDEES: Wally, Jim, Warwick, Marilyn, Joan, Janice
APOLOGIES: Nil
PREVIOUS MEETING: Meeting held 12 August 2024
Read and accepted.
BUSINESS ARISING FROM PREVIOUS MINUTES:
1. None.
Moved: Jan Seconded: Jim
Incoming Correspondence:
Application for membership: John Wakefield villa 228
Application for membership: Royce Wardle villa 137

Auswide Statement August 2024
Letter from RFDS thanking for donation

bl e

Outgoing Correspondence:

1. Invoice 2215 Bundaberg Eye Clinic $400 27 October 2024
2. Invoice 2214 Searles RV Centre $200 13 October 2024

Moved: Warwick Seconded: Jan
REPORTS:

Treasurer's Report:
Financial report presented. August statement received at this time.

Moved: Warwick Seconded: Jim

Accepted
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GENERAL:

1. It was agreed that $400 will be the money prize on President's Day, Sunday 15 September.
This year we will also have chips, meat vouchers and lucky villa draw same as normal
sponsor days.

2. The Redclaws Committee has been asked their opinion by the Resident's Association
regarding the east side of the front green being cemented ie remove the garden and make
this a “viewing deck” outside the Ocean Breeze Clubhouse. All in favour. A letter will be
sent to the Resident's Association giving our support of this change. It was also discussed
that cementing the garden at the northern end of the main green would be a good idea.

3. The Resident's Association have supported and part sponsored the three (3) special events
for a few years ie Odds vs Evens, State of Origin and Ladies vs Mens. For the event in 2025
a request for $300 per event will be sent.

4. The Committee wishes to thank Lynn McColl for her assistance in envelopes etc for the
Championship prizes.

5. Beachmere Bay Inter Resort 2 day event went exceptionally well. A big thank you to
Bernadette Gibbs, Shirley and Michael Nichols, Julia Fagg, Relay For Life Volunteers and
Joan Lembcke. Plus a big thank you to all who assisted and participated in the event. We
must also thank Palm Lake Resort and Palm Lake Works/Sales for their sponsorship.

6. We have received more games cards donated by sponsor Stephen Bennett MP.

7. The Christmas Special Days will be different this year. There will be three (3) Christmas
days 8, 15 and 22 December. Money prizes will be given out to winning bowlers and losers
(same concept as sponsor days). Vouchers will be randomly given to bowlers only on each
of the 3 days. It was agreed that the bank balance is from the main source of moneyboards
and should be given back to those that have contributed throughout the year.

The meeting closed at 9.45 am.

Next meeting to be held Monday 14 October 2024.

Joan Lembcke
President
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